
St. Alphonsus-Holy Name of Jesus Parish 

Masses this wee 

Monday  02/25            8:00am  HGC  Margaret Robillard by Holly & Ron Sauve 
Tuesday  02/26  8:00am  HGC  Erin Dewyea by Marlene & Don Sabin 
Wednesday  02/27  8:00am  HGC  Gladys Kucipeck by Jim & Elaine Ellis 
Thursday  02/28  8:00am  HGC  Jean Smith by Joan & George Kurz 
Friday   03/01     HGC  No Mass 
Saturday  03/02  4:00pm  SA  Intentions of the Serra family by Mary Shaheen 
Sunday  03/03  8:30am  SA  Roy Dupuis by James Pryor 
Sunday  03/03           11:00am  SA  Gloria “Dolly” Garrelts by Holly & Ron Sauve 
 

Sanctuary Candle in loving memory of Wayne Mayotte by family 

Pastor:  
Reverend Douglas Decker 

 Deacons:  
James Ellis, Gerald Savage 

Deacon James Ellis 
Religious Education Office (K-10): 

Jill Bujold 
Parish Office: 

Lisa Reed 

 Reconciliation:  
Saturday - St. Alphonsus 3:15-3:30pm;  Sunday - Holy Name 8:00-8:10am 

Baptism Preparation: Call parish office Wedding Preparation: Call parish office at least 6 months before desired date 
Communion to the Sick: Call parish office 

Pastor’s residence: 
114 Main St.  

Parish Offices & Religious Education 
40 Marion St. 

Telephone: 518-359-3405 or 518-359-9194 Fax: 518-359-2364 
Secretary/Bookkeeper: Lisa Reed: email: office@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Website: www.tupperlakecatholics.org Long Lake: www.sthenryll.com/ 
Fr. Decker: pastor@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Jill Bujold:Jillb@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Deacon Savage: Gsavage7@roadrunner.com 

Deacon Ellis: DeaconEllis@tupperlakecatholics.org 
Trustees: Donna Hachey & Robert Guiney 

A prayer For the Family 
 

 Great protector of the family, St. Gerard, we ask your prayers for all parents, that they may re-
ceive the grace to live in the love of God and bring up their children to know and love him with all 
their hearts. 

 We ask you to pray that those who take the lives of unborn innocents and attack the dignity of 
motherhood may come to see the error of their ways, and that all men may value 
the holiness of Christian family life. 

 God, our loving Father, your love gives life to the world. Bless and make holy all human love, 
especially the life-giving love of husband and wife. May your love fill the hearts and homes of all 
families, so that the world may enjoy the peace and happiness promised by your Son, 
Our Lord Jesus Christ. 

     Amen 

https://www.catholic.org/prayers
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5305
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5217
https://www.catholic.org/shopping/?category=28
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=4348
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5813
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=2927
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=4568
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=7101
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5867
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5521
https://www.catholic.org/encyclopedia/view.php?id=5217
https://www.catholic.org/clife/jesus


Our bulletin brought to you by: 

Shaheen’s Adirondack Inn  
314 Park St.  

518-359-3384 
Open year round 

FISHERS CLUB: Priesthood Discernment 
For Plattsburgh area parish bulletins 
Lakesider Fishers Club will meet at St. Peter’s Church 
“Upper Room”, Plattsburgh, on the following Sundays at 
3:00PM for discernment, Evening Prayer & dinner:  Mar. 3 
& 17, Apr. 7. High school junior men and older are wel-
come. Contact: Fr. Doug Lucia, dlucia@rcdony.org or Fr. 
Howard Venette, hvenette@gmail.com or just drop 
in.  Individual discernment is also possible. It’s never too 
early to begin the conversation with your own Pastor or 
another trusted priest. 
 

VIRTUS TRAINING  
There will be a Virtus training on Monday, February 25th 
beginning at 5pm at the Holy Ghost Parish Center. ALL 
parish volunteers who have any contact with children or 
Youth are required to take this training. If you would like to 
attend please register at https://www.virtusonline.org/
virtus, if you need assistance with this please contact Jill 
Bujold 359-3405. 
 

ASH WEDNESDAY COLLECTION 
We will take up the Collection for the Church in Central 
and Eastern Europe on Ash Wednesday, March 6. This 
collection supports the Church in more than 20 countries 
that are still struggling to recover in the aftermath of com-
munist rule. Funds support pastoral care, catechesis, 
building renovations, and seminary formation. Your gener-
osity helps restore the Church and build the future in this 
region. Please prayerfully consider how you can support 
the collection as we begin our Lenten 
journey. More information is available at www.usccb.org/
ccee. 

Parish happenings… 
MEN OF THE CHURCH 
Monday,  March 4, 7:00pm, Holy Ghost Parish Center 

WOMEN'S DISCERNMENT GROUPS 
Attention all women! Explore with other likeminded wom-
en the vocations of marriage and consecrated life and 
how to discern what God is calling you to be. Women's 
discernment groups are forming in three areas of the dio-
cese. For more information, contact Cathy Russell 
at crussell@rcdony.org or at 315-393-2920. 
 

 

FORMATION FOR MINISTRY 
God has called each of us to be his disciple, to 
use our gifts in the service of others. Is God 
calling you to greater service in your parish? 
Are you open to becoming a commissioned lay 
minister? Pray about it, talk to your pastor 
about it. A new class will be starting in Septem-
ber. 
 
ATTENTION!! 
We need baskets to raffle for the upcoming 
Mardi Gras celebration, next Sunday, March 
3rd!! Please consider putting together a basket 
and donating it. If you would like to donate a 
basket, please contact Lisa at the Parish Of-
fice, 518-359-3405 and she can arrange for it 
to be picked up or you can drop it off at the 
Parish Center any day this week! Thanks! 

Our weekly Tithe 
Offering Envelopes: $2,532.00 

Plate: $757.50 
Fuel: $60.00 

Total: $3,349.50 
Last Year: $3,329.13 

New to the Parish? Please fill this out, clip and drop in the 
collection so we can add you to the parish registry! 
 

Name_________________________________ 
Address_______________________________ 
______________________________________ 
Phone #________________________________ 
 
Email:_______________________________ 
 
Would you like envelopes?  
____yes    ____no 
 

Would you like to volunteer for any parish ministry? 
____yes ____no 

It’s Mardi Gras! 

 When: NEXT Sunday, MARCH 3RD  
 Where: Holy Ghost Parish Center 
 

A complete Ham dinner will be served at 
4:00pm.  

 

Please join us. There is no charge.  
If you would like to bring a dessert, 

please do. 
There will be a Chinese Auction, 50/50 

Raffle and lot’s of fun for the whole family!  
 

This will benefit our Catholic Youth 
Group 


